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    From the President 

Hello Lake Crest, 

It’s hard to believe summer is almost over! I hope everyone had an enjoyable     
summer and made some memories with family and friends.   

Now we look forward to the fall season.  While we won’t be enjoying getaways as in 
the summer, fall brings other things to look forward to: football, Halloween, perhaps a 
camping trip, or enjoying a cookout.  

Some of the summer neighborhood events continue into the fall.  Including movie 
night, Food Truck Thursday, and the pool will continue to be open all of September. I 
want to than all the wonderful volunteers we have in our neighborhood that help put 
these events together. They make the neighborhood a fun place to call home. 

You may have heard by now, of the major problem in our lake with a fish kill.  So far, 
this has mainly been attributed to a natural occurrence of dead plankton. Our proper-
ty manager, Jody Northcutt, is working on ensuring this problem is minimized. Ameri-
can Lawn removed the dead fish to cut down on the smell.  Southeast Pond has 
been onsite almost daily to monitor the health of the lake to be sure it is recovering.  

We are looking at other areas concerning the lake to make sure it continues to be an 
amenity of the neighborhood we can all enjoy. At the last homeowners meeting, a 
letter related to lakeside homeowners and lake irrigation was read. Details are in the 
meeting minutes and updated rules and regulations posted on our Web site. 

If new families moving to our neighborhood live close to you, please introduce your-
self and make them feel welcome.  

Our next homeowners meeting is the annual meeting at Lake Crest Presbyterian 
Church, November 5 at 7 PM. I hope to see you there. 

Mark Williams 
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   The following are the LCHOA   

committees and their contacts.  
If you have suggestions or 

concerns, or would like to 
serve on a committee, please 

contact the appropriate Chair. 
 
Communication &  
Neighborhood Activities  
 
Shelly Terry - Newsletter                     
    shellterr@att.net 
 
Elizabeth Woodfin -  
Activities 
    ewoodfin@bellsouth.net  
 
Lake  
Lamont Rothrock  

   lrothrock001@gmail.com 
 
ARC/Covenant  
Felicia Brewer 

feevbee@mac.com 
 
 Pool 
Lee Hood 

leehood5@gmail.com 
 
Business Manager 
Jody Northcutt 
lchoa@bellsouth.net 

LCHOA 
Committee Chairs: 

   More 
information 
about 
community 
events, the 
Lake Crest 
Covenants 

and Rules and Regulations, 
and forms to request ARC 
approval are available on 
the Lake Crest HOA 
website: 

www.lakecresthoa.com. 

ARC Reminder 

Food Truck Thursday in Lake Crest continues to 
be a great success. Food trucks will be scheduled 
through October and resume in March. Menus will 
be posted on our Facebook page.  

• Need request on file with ARC for any work done to property, for 
example, new roof, landscaping projects, painting of outside (even 
if same color), cutting down trees, etc. 

 

• Call City of Hoover for all pickup of limbs, cut shrubs, etc.- they 
cannot sit on road and they will not take yard waste unless the 
homeowner calls, 205-631-1313. 

 

• When selling your property, obtain a correct survey of the property. 
ARC will require copy of survey when or if any add ons or fences 
are done on the property to ensure it is well within property lines.   

• A reserve account is being set up for long term planning to make 
sure there is enough money for future repairs and maintenance.  

 

• New landscaping installed on the right side of Dam and left side 
entering Trumpet Circle. New wood mulch installed on playground. 

 

• Trash cans at each lake entrance. 
 

• Police speed study on Lake Crest Circle showed that most cars 
were within speed limit or no more than 5 mph over. Police will be 
requested to come out and monitor during morning and evening 
rush hours 

 

Board Accomplishments 

Food Trucks 

Daylight Savings Time Ending 
Make a note now to set back your clocks one hour on 
Saturday, November 3, 2018 before you go to sleep 
so when you wake Sunday morning, November 4, 
2018 your clocks have the correct time to start the 
day.  



Lake Crest News  
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Jody Northcutt 

         Please submit 
neighborhood questions or 
concerns to by one of the 
following methods: 

Mailing Address: 
Lake Crest Clubhouse 
581 Lake Crest Drive 
Hoover, AL  35226 

 

Phone: 
205-296-4876 (cell) 

 
Email: 

lchoa@bellsouth.net 

 
In Writing: 

There is a locked mailbox 
next to the pool gate. 

CLUBHOUSE RENTAL  

The neighborhood clubhouse is 
available for your use.  The 
rental cost is $60 plus a $150 
damage cleaning deposit.  If 
the clubhouse is left as clean 
as at the start, the deposit 
check is torn up.  The $60 is 
non-refundable if the 
homeowner cancels.  If you are 
interested in renting the 
clubhouse, please call Jody at 
296-4876. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: The pool is 
not part of the clubhouse 
rental nor can the pool be 
reserved.   
 

Lake Roundup 

Lake Crest Ladies Bunco  
     In June, the ladies of Lake Crest enjoyed a Bunco 
Social. The turnout was fantastic and a lot of 
introductions were made. We doubled our list of subs 
and regulars! We had four tables for Bunco in July and 
August! We play the second Thursday of the month. 
We bring an appetizer or snack to share and BYOB. 
For information, or to sign up email:   

          
   lakecrestbunco@gmail.com 

 

 No experience necessary. All Lake Crest ladies are welcome! 
               When: September 13th  

               Time: 6:30 pm 

               Where: The Club House 

 

  

              

Southeastern Pond has been monitoring 
the oxygen levels on the lake the past 
couple of weeks since residents first   
noticed shad dying in the lake. When 

Southeastern Pond first came they thought the oxygen levels were high 
and maybe there was a toxin in the water causing the fish mortali-
ty.  However, water tests have not found anything so far. We are still 
waiting for test results checking for a natural algae toxin.   

The second round of the fish kill  was due to the oxygen level being 
low. Southeastern Pond thought the oxygen was not dropping at night 
on the first round of the fish kill but coming back up during the day when 
it was being checked. There was a total plankton die-off and the oxygen 
levels were very low on the second round of the fish kill. Other fish spe-
cies (bass, bluegill catfish and carp) were effected on the second 
kill. Southeastern Pond stated this is a natural occurrence caused by the 
plankton. Southeastern Pond now thinks the oxygen levels have        
returned to normal and will continue to improve. Southeastern Pond   
applied fertilizer last week to try to help stimulate new phytoplankton 
growth which will help continue to bring the oxygen levels back to nor-
mal.  

There is a new rule regarding private irrigation of  the lake .  A fee  of 
$495 will be assessed  annually for all  lake front homeowners using irri-
gation systems to draw water from the lake. The fee, payable with the 
annual dues, will be used for lake upkeep.  
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Back to School Safety 
By Felicia Brewer 

Mark Your Calendar 
Ladies Bunco   September 13th at 6:30 PM  Club House 

Pool Closes   September 30  

Halloween   October 31   Check FB for details 

LCHOA Annual Meeting   November  5th at  7 p.m. Lake Crest Clubhouse 

School is back in session, families are back in hectic mode! It’s important to 
take a minute and remember and share with your children tips to keep them 
safe! 
 

From our kids riding the bus to our teenagers driving to school for the first time. 
Remind your teens about speed, cell phone usage, stopping for  buses and 
being aware of children 10 feet around the bus. Remind teens new to driving to 
be aware and judging gaps in traffic, and that there are many accidents on the 
way to Hoover high on Stadium Trace Parkway. 

 

Remind them too, it is very important to obey the 25 mile speed limit, to come to complete 
stops at stop signs. Remind your kids riding a bus to stay on the sidewalks. Even though the 
bus has the stop sign out, they still need to look both ways when they cross in front of the 
bus.  
 

Remind your kids they need to get off cell phones while walking; no headphones or texting 
around traffic, until they are safe at home.  
 

Make sure your kids have keys or Know how to get into the home. Make sure they know 
which neighbor they can go to in case you don’t make it home in time. For those of you at 
home during school bus times, take a peak and watch for any suspicious strangers around 
bus stops. Remember if you see anything suspicious, that’s not emergency call the non 
emergency number for HPD 205-822-5300. 
 

Should you have any concerns you’d like to bring up to officer Brian Hale please contact me 
at feevbee@mac.com 

  Neighborly Reminder 

                            Pool Schedule 

The pool will remain available regular hours through the end of September.  
The barbeque area will be available all year long. 

 
Please remember to immediately clean up after your pet. Take along a baggie 
with you to pick up waste and then dispose of it properly.  Also, when walking 
your dog in our community, please remember that it should be leashed. Thank 
you for your cooperation!    






